

Red Nose Day 19th March 2021



Dear Parents and Carers!

We will be celebrating Red Nose Day on Friday 19th March by asking everyone to dress as a SUPER HERO!

Please do NOT send any money into school as at the moment we are trying to raise money for our super new playground.

Please support Red Nose Day yourselves by purchasing the special red noses or making your own private donations via the usual channels.

We look forward to seeing everyone dressed as SUPER HEROES!

(Children are very welcome to dress in their own clothes or their uniforms if they prefer)

